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MOUNT CARMEL SCHOOL, BHUNGA
 Ref.No.MCS/01/2021-2022




Dated: 14-04-2021

Dear Parents/Guardians

Year 2020 had enforced a new template on our lives. Despite the challenges faced during pandemic period, be it online classes, learning new technologies, use of internet and social networking tools, the basic structure of schooling stayed unaltered. With the Blessings of the Almighty, we have successfully culminated the academic session 2020-21. Congratulations and best wishes to all the students stepping forward to the next phase of their student life. I would like to express my sincere appreciation to our parents, guardians and students for their constant support throughout this pandemic period and cooperation in conducting online classes, timely fee payment, regular attendance of their ward (s) to participate in all the activities we undertook in the session 2020-21. I am deeply indebted to all of you for your incredible support and trust which you have placed in the institution and look forward for the same in the academic session 2021-22 as well. I appreciate and acknowledge the efforts of the teachers for taking online as well as offline classes. The involvement for the student-teacher relation and evolvement in the new methodology is an incredible example which displays the dedication and attribute of teachers. 
The New Academic Session
The new academic session will commence from:-  

	Day
	Date
	Class

	Friday
	16th April, 2021
	I to X

	Monday
	19th April, 2021
	LKG  & UKG

	Thursday
	22nd April, 2021
	NURSERY


              The classes will be held ONLINE till the further notification issued by the Government.  

On 15th morning there will be a formal inauguration of the new academic session in the school, attended only by the Management and Staff. On 16th morning there will be an online prayer service and introductory session for each class by the respective class teachers. Timing shall be conveyed soon. Formal classes begin on 16th April and attendance is compulsory for all the students of the above mentioned classes. 

Once again let us join hands to build a bright future for our students and embrace this new academic session with much needed hopes, positivity and happiness. 
God Bless!

Principal
